
July Housekeeping Committee Report 

The new members are on board and working to inspect their assigned areas. The 

chairman talks regularly to Director Alanis and praises her efforts and those of the 

housekeeping associates in this difficult work environment. The 2020 Chair is in the 

process of holding a selection process for 2021 officers for the committee. Given the 

size of this working committee, meetings in the Club Room are not an option at this 

time. 


